104.7 FM/98.3 FM

April 10, 1990

Mr. Bill Nittler

PO BOX 824

Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler,

This is a verification of your receiving of our AM signal on March 21,
1990. In addition to our AM station, we operate KSKE-FM on 104.7

and 99.3. Please feel free to phone me if you have any further
questions. Thank you for your letter.

Sincerely,
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Lee Gaines

Operations Manager

LG/bh

Enc.

2271 North Fronfage Road West, Vail, Colorado 81657
Telephone: (303) 476-1047 e Fax: (303) 476-9030



